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For the fifth time.

in seven years, the
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American Stock Horse
‘Association Collegiate.
Championship Show
in Ardmore, OKia.






	IN CASE YOU MISSED IT

Tech’s Thomas Knight, noted ag economics professor, to retire in May
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After more than a dozen years of highly-awarded teaching and research within Texas Tech’s Department of Agricultural and Applied Economics, Thomas Knight has announced that he will retire from his post as Tech Horn Professor and Emabeth Thompson Professor of Risk Management. His last day was May 31.  more »
AG COUNCIL 360

Agricultural Council: Jacob Gresham named March ‘Aggie of the Month’
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Name: Jacob Gresham; Major: Animal Science/Pre-Vet; Classification: Junior; Organization: Texas Tech Pre-Vet Society; Hometown: Lubbock; Month: March 2015  more »
ON THE SCENE

On The Map: CASNR unveils new Google map database
CASNR has a global footprint with more than 80 international projects in 42 countries. See our new imbedded map database here. The updated web section includes featured international news and CASNR’s study abroad opportunities.

  
DID YOU KNOW?

Make a Gift: Your gifts to CASNR help support scholarships and more. 
CASNR’s leaders believe that Texas Tech is a campus of opportunity. Students who become Red Raiders have the opportunity to grow, learn and develop leadership skills, and CASNR graduates continue to be a testimony to CASNR’s success. Make a Gift
UPCOMING 

 CASNR Faculty Retreat
        August 21, 2015

 Homecoming Breakfast
        Oct. 10, 2015 at Student

        Union Building 

 88th Annual Pig Roast
        Nov. 10, 2015 at Lubbock

        Memorial Civic Center
	

	
	Tech’s ranch horse team members compete in four separate individual riding events: stock horse pleasure, trail, reining and working cow horse. They compete in three categories: novice, limited non-pro and non-pro. “The hard work and dedication shown by the Texas Tech Ranch Horse Team was evident in the way they captured their fifth national championship,” Texas Tech president M. Duane Nellis said. “This championship also is an example of how the College of Agricultural Sciences and Natural Resources is committed to ensuring its students are allowed to achieve great things both in the classroom and beyond.” more »
GALLERY: Heavy rains don’t slow new CASNR’s Bayer Plant Science Building
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Rain that lashed parts of Texas Tech, and led to flooding and water rescues in the Lubbock area were part of a rare wet May here on the South Plains. But the down-pours didn’t seem to set the construction crews that far behind schedule as they pressed ahead with CASNR’s new Bayer Plant Science Building. The building’s outer walls continue to go up and some of the windows are getting glass panels.  more »
Texas Viticulture Certificate Program application window opens June 1
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Next fall the Lone Star State’s thriving grape and wine industry will have a new group of trained professionals in the pipeline thanks to a program known as the, ‘Texas Viticulture Certificate Program.’ But before anyone can even gaze on a grape, they’ll need to apply to the program. The application period runs from June 1 to July 31, and the program is expected to begin on Sept. 15.  more »
Advising, faculty awards go to CASNR’s Thayne Montague and Cindy Akers
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Two outstanding faculty members from CASNR recently received awards for their quality teaching and advising. One of the ceremonies was hosted by the university’s Division of Institutional Diversity, Equity and Community Engagement which honored Tech’s Department of Plant and Soil Science Thayne Montague at the university’s McKenzie-Merket Alumni Center.  more »
In Profile: AEC’s John Hawley first in his family to become a college graduate
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John Hawley is living proof that if you work hard anything is possible. Growing up, Hawley faced tremendous adversity, pushing him away from success. This month he was the first person in his immediate family to graduate from a university. Hawley was one of the first Terry scholars interviewed for selection at Texas Tech, which makes him a part of the inaugural class of 2011.  more »
CASNR students take top honors at graduate research poster competition
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Texas Tech University’s 14th Annual Graduate Research Poster Competition recently provided an opportunity for students from across campus to present their research before they represent the university at national and international conferences. Standout CASNR students included Caitlin Shelinbarger (AFS), Victoria Xiong (PSS) and Elizabeth Roesler (NRM).  more »
AFS Spring Awards Banquet highlights academic, extracurricular performance
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Outstanding student academic and extracurricular performance was in the spotlight last month at the Bayer Museum of Agriculture. Over 275 students, faculty, staff, parents and supporters attended the annual event hosted by the Block and Bridle Club and the Department of Animal and Food Sciences. Among the evening’s highlights was recognition of the judging and competitive teams. more »
Abidi, FBRI honored at Association for Women in Communications’ Ceremony
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The Association for Women in Communication Lubbock Professional Chapter held its annual Celebrity Luncheon recently at the Overton Hotel. The ceremony highlights members of the Lubbock and South Plains communities who make the area a better place to live. At that ceremony Noureddine Abidi and the Texas Tech Fiber and Biopolymer Research Institute were honored for their contributions.  more »
In The News: NYT focuses on food sanitation, serious food-borne diseases
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With the recent recalls of millions of gallons of ice cream as well as several tons of various meat products, you might think the American food supply is an unholy mess. It’s not. It’s arguably the safest in the world. “We have these tantalizing bits of evidence that to my mind provide pretty good support for the hygiene hypothesis, in terms of food-borne illness,” said AFS’s Guy Loneragan.  more »
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